





Dr. Bost will practice in both Tuttle and Five Oaks Medical Clinic in Chickasha!



Walk-In's Welcome!

Oklahoma Boy Returns Home!

Dr. DeKoda Bost, board certified in family medicine, grew up in Anadarko, Oklahoma. Dr. Bost is Grady Memorial Hospital's newest doctor, and we are thrilled to welcome him to the Tuttle Family Family Clinic. Dr. Bost and his staff have worked tremendously hard to treat patients across the community, and we honor the team in celebration of "Homeown Heroes"!

DeKoda Bost, DO

Family Medicine

PHONE: (405) 381-2301

HOURS: M-F, 8-5pm



4805 EAST STATE HIGHWAY 37 TUTTLE, OK 73089

Our Services

- CHRONIC CONDITIONS
- DOT/PRE-EMPLOYMENT PHYSICALS
- IMMUNIZATIONS
- SICK CHILD VISITS
- ADULT & PEDIATRIC CARE
- AND MUCH MORE!